
 

This week in Reception 

November 9th – 13th 2020 

           P.S.E.D. 

We have been thinking of others a 
lot this week. We have talked 
about Poppy Day and why it is 
important. We have also talked 
about helping ‘children in need’. 

                            C.L. 
The children have used their listening 
skills as we have talked about all the 
different charity events this week. 
There was some new vocabulary 
about Poppy Day, such as 
‘Rememberance’. 
 

                                                            P.D. 
The children are enjoying both P.E. sessions each week, developing specific 
movements as well as their small apparatus skills. 
 

                Mathematics 

We continue to count on a daily basis, 
including numbers past 20. This week we 
have revised counting in 10s and 2s. 
This week we used this knowledge to 
pay for toys from a toy shop! We have 
also been working out what is one more 
than a given number, with a game on 
the interactive whiteboard. 
 

                Literacy 
This week we have been looking at 
consonant digraphs ‘ll’ and ‘ss’, and 
learned the tricky word ‘the’, as well 
as revising all our sounds and words 
learned so far. The children have also 
been enjoying their guided reading 
and writing sessions.  
 

                     U.W. 

This week we learned about how Chinese New 
Year is celebrated. The children found out about 
some of the traditions, such as cleaning the 
house, hanging lanterns and giving lucky red 
money envelopes. They really enjoyed watching a 
lion dance and a dragon dance. 

                        E.A.D. 

The children have all created beautiful 
poppies. They used different media 
including collage and paint. There has 
also been an opportunity to use collage 
for their own artistic ideas. 

At Home 
Please help your child to complete their homework sheet. 
This week the focus is on ordering and writing numbers. 

 
There is also an activity on Google Classroom. 

 


